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Dear Year 2 Parents,  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to extend an extremely warm welcome 
to Clarendon Junior School. We look forward to meeting you all in due course. 
Our aim is to provide your child with the best possible educational experience 
as they grow and develop; we are confident that your child will have four 
happy years with us.  
 
The transfer of children from the Infant to Junior School is one of the many 
steps that your child will take in their school career and we aim to make this 
transition a smooth and happy one for both pupils and parents. Our staff are 
already liaising closely with the Infant School; all relevant information will be 
shared and collated during this term enabling the current year 2 classes 
transition to their new year 3 classes. The meetings between staff from 
Clarendon Infant School and Clarendon Junior School will ensure a positive 
transition process for all.  
 
We would like to share the following dates which give an overview of the 
arrangements that have already been made for this term:  
 

 Thursday 13th July – meeting for parents at Clarendon Junior School at 
2pm 

 Friday 21st July – Y2 to meet new class teacher and spend time at 
Clarendon Junior School for the morning. 

 
In addition to these dates, the Year 3 teachers will be visiting Year 2 
informally to meet the children and get to know them before they join us in 
September. 
 
Year 2 children will also have the opportunity to visit the Junior School to 
take part in some activities with the current Y3 children – these include a 
sports sessions and a shared reading sessions later in the term – these dates 
are to be confirmed. 
 
There is also useful information on the Year 3 page on our school website 
www.clarendonjuniors.co.uk that you may find helpful. 
 
We do hope that you will be able to attend the parents meeting, and we look 
forward to welcoming your child into our school in September. In the 
meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact any of 
the Year 3 team at Clarendon Junior School. 
 
We look forward to meeting you soon! 
 
Miss Cornish                Miss Hayday 
Head of School       Lower Phase Lead 
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